
The Sisters Area Chamber of Commerce stands in strong support for HB 3376.  This grant will assist our local movie theater in 
Sisters to remain an open and viable member of our community.  As you may know, tourism is our economic engine and any effort to 
help our movie theater stay open and increase the visitor experience is critical to not only Sisters but across rural communities in 
Oregon.

Rural communities and our small movie theaters are desperate for your help and we would ask that seriously consider a unanimous 
aye vote on HB 3376.

I appreciate your consideration in this matter.

Judy Trego
CEO - Sisters Area Chamber of Commerce


